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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wexford Joint Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing at their regularly scheduled
meeting on March 23, 2020 regarding zoning ordinance language regulating accessory buildings and
structures and will take place at the Wexford County Road Commission offices, 85 M-115, Boon,
Michigan 49618 beginning at 6:30 pm.   The zoning ordinance, if adopted, will allow such things as the
placement in a front yard, and placement on vacant property without a principle use (such as a dwelling)
being first established.  The text of the language may be inspected at the Wexford Joint Planning
Commission office of record located at the Cherry Grove Township offices, 4830 E. M-55, Cadillac,
Michigan 49601 during regular business hours or may be viewed online at www.wexfordjpc.org. under
the 2020 PLANNING MTGS tab.  Any written comments may be sent to the Cherry Grove Township
offices, Attn: WJPC.  All meetings are open to the public. 

Very truly yours,

Robert (Bob) Hall
Planning and Zoning Administrator
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